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UPDATE ON AZTECH GLOBAL’S OPERATIONS IN DONGGUAN, CHINA IN VIEW OF THE 

COVID-19 SITUATION IN SOUTHERN CHINA 

 

The Board of Directors of Aztech Global Ltd. (together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) would like to 

provide an update regarding the Group’s manufacturing operations in Dongguan, China. 

The Dongguan government has announced a mass PCR testing exercise for all residents within the city 

to control the spread of COVID-19.  To support the testing and prevention of further spread of COVID-

19, the Group’s manufacturing plants have been ordered to stop work for the period 15 March 2022 to 

21 March 2022. 

All production activities have ceased as of today and all employees are required to report for PCR 

testing in line with the guidelines implemented by the Dongguan COVID-19 task force. 

The Group will cooperate fully with the local government’s directives and make all efforts to resume 

production activities as soon as practicable.  

The Group’s plant in Malaysia is fully operational and has sufficient raw materials inventory on hand for 

its manufacturing needs. 
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